
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 I am so excited to have your student in my classroom for this school year!  

We are going to learn so much throughout the year, and I wanted us to get started 

on the right note.  Below you will see my classroom rules and consequences that 

will take place if the rules are not followed. Please carefully read this information 

with your student and return with yours and your student’s signatures.   

-Ms. Ashley 

Classroom Rules:  

1. Be kind and respectful to others. 

2. Listen carefully when someone is speaking. 

3. Follow directions. 

4. Raise your hand before speaking. 

5. Be a friend to everyone 

 

Classroom Rules for Using Technology: 

1. Permission must be given before any technology can be used. 

2. iPads are to be checked out during each use. 

3. Each student will be responsible for placing his or her iPad back in the cart in 

the correct slot once their time is up. 

4. iPads will be checked out for a maximum of thirty minutes. *I may change 

this based on the assignment.* 

5. Students will stay on task while using the iPad. 

Welcome to Ms. Ashley’s 

  
 

Second Grade Class! 



 

Classroom Rules for Internet Use: 

1. I must approve Internet sites before getting on the Internet. 

2. If something on the Internet makes you uncomfortable, come tell me 

immediately. 

3. No cyberbullying will be tolerated! Be respectful of others online. 

4. Do not give any information about yourself to anyone on the Internet. 

5. Do not download anything unless I have approved it first. 

 

Consequences: 

1. Verbal Warning 

2. iPad Privileges Taken Away Temporarily 

3. Notify Parent/Guardian 

4. Meeting with Principal and Parent/Guardian 

 

Additional Information: 

Plagiarism is taking someone else’s work, thoughts, or ideas and claiming it as your 

own.  Students are to do his or her own work.  Plagiarism is a form of cheating and 

will not be tolerated in the classroom. 

Copyright laws are laws that protect work done by someone else which gives them 

complete ownership of it.  We will abide by copyright laws and give people credit 

for the work they have done. 

Fair Use is a copyright law that allows other people than the creator to use the 

material under certain circumstances. 

 

 

 



If your or your student have any questions regarding any of the information I 

have given you, please feel free to contact me.  I want to make sure that my 

classroom is a positive and safe environment for each of my students.  After both 

you and your student have read and reviewed this document, make sure to sign 

below indicating to me that you have done so.  Please send back to school with 

your student.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________   ___________________________ 

Student’s Signature     Date 

 

 

_____________________________________   ___________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature    Date 

 

 

_____________________________________   ___________________________ 

Teacher’s Signature     Date 


